
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 26, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Notice to Potential Proposers: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 5 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

JAIL IN-REACH SERVICES 
RFP NUMBER 504-SH 

 
 
INTRODUCTION 

 
Bulletin Number 5 is being issued to provide responses to questions that were received 
and responses were not included in Bulletin Number 4.  The responses are final and 
become part of the RFP.   
 
A. Appendix A, Statement of Work, sub-paragraph 3.4, Placement and/or 

Referral into Transitional Services. 
 
Question # 1 
Is the County enrolling additional providers into the “established CBO 
network alliance providers for transitional services”?  

 
  Response #1 
 

No, the County doesn’t enroll additional providers into “Contractor’s established 
CBO network alliance providers for transitional services”.  

 
  Question #2 

 If the Contractor provides community based transitional services for 
offenders, may the Contractor refer participants to its own program? 

 
  Response #2 
 

Yes. Please refer to sub-paragraph 3.4 (Placement and/or Referral into 
Transitional Services), of the SOW for details.  
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You may access this Bulletin Number 5 of RFP 504-SH in electronic (PDF) format via 
the Department’s website at: http://shq.lasdnews.net/shq/contracts/info.html. 
 
All potential Proposers are encouraged to monitor the above solicitation website for 
Bulletins, as they are posted, during the entire solicitation process.  
 
Except as provided herein, all other terms and conditions of this RFP will remain 
unchanged and in full force and effect. 
 
Should you have questions, please contact Senior Contract Analyst Abilene Valdez at 
arvaldez@lasd.org.  
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